
 
 
February 19, 2020 
 
Friends of Andrea Rodriguez for Milwaukee County Supervisory District 4 would like to express 
gratitude to every District 4 residents that voted in yesterday’s primary election. Typically, 
primary elections have a low turnout. It’s winter. Families are overworked and underpaid. But 
still, Milwaukee turned up at the polls yesterday and declared their intentions for the April 7th 
election.  
 
Our County Supervisory election plan is simple. Keep knocking, keep calling, and if residents 
have spare change to donate to https://secure.actblue.com/donate/drea4mke, we will document 
it and thank you. Besides that, we will keep sharing a vision for District 4 to become Milwaukee’s 
International District, and a district with equitable green spaces, a fair, cost-effective transit 
system, and accessible Milwaukee County services. 
 
The General Election is April 7th. This ballot will decide the County Supervisor race and also the 
Presidential primary. This ballot also contains the MPS Referendum. Andrea is a former union 
building representative and teacher at Forest Home Elementary. This funding will enable MPS 
to offer more career and technical education programs, and expand art, music, physical 
education, and language programs. We fully support this referendum and will be happy to 
explain how it benefits all Milwaukee families.  
 
We have accessible volunteer opportunities. Come knock in a D4 neighborhood with us or we 
will train you to make calls from home. All work is family friendly and even an hour of help gets 
Andrea closer to winning. If you are interested in doing more, we are happy to listen. For more 
info contact Drea4MKE.com and follow @drea4mke on Fb, insta, Twitter.  
 
 


